
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE VILLAGE OF NEW AUBURN 
ON REZONING APPLICATION 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 15, 2023 | 5:00 PM 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing for the Village of New Auburn will be held on 
TUESDAY, AUGUST 15, 2023 AT 5:00 PM in the Village Hall at 130 E. Elm Street, New Auburn Wisconsin. 

 The Village Board will consider a rezoning application by David Rosenbrook to change zoning 
from RD (Rural Development) to R-2 Residential 2 on his proposed property located on or nearby the 
corner of S East St and CTH AA, in the Village of New Auburn, Chippewa County. A proposed Survey Map 
shows the property as splitting Parcel #23110-0131-6227OL34 and rezoning three lots. 

 All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard. 

 Dated this 26th day of July 2023. 

Published: August 2 & 9, 2023 
Prepared by: Ardith Story, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 


